24th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 8 Parents' Evening



I am delighted to invite you to our virtual parents evening which will take place between **3:30pm** and **6.00pm** on **Wednesday 31**st **March 2021** via the following link <u>SchoolCloud - Oasis Academy</u> MediaCityUK.

For this parents evening we are using an external system called School Cloud, which is a web browser system and can be used on PC, tablet and mobile phone. Once you click on the link, you will be asked to enter your details along with your child's name and date of birth. From here you can book strict 5 minute appointments with all of your child's teachers. You have the freedom to book the times you wish, however this is on a first come, first serve basis. Please see the how to guide for further information on how to book your appointment slots.

Appointments are open from today until 15 minutes before the start of the evening on the 31st March 2021.

On the day, you simply log into the School Cloud and the system will automatically connect you to your child's teachers are your allotted times. The evening will be an excellent opportunity for you to discuss your child's progress so far this year, both in school and online. We are very proud of our students, and all the accomplishments and resilience they have shown in what has been a difficult year for everyone.

The evening will have a focus on progress and it is a very important opportunity for you to review all areas of your child's learning, achievement, behaviour, attendance and their contribution to academy life. This will also be an opportunity for you to discuss any concerns you may have or to obtain any additional information you may require. As an academy, we feel that is very important to work in partnership with parents so that we can support every student to achieve their potential both academically and socially, so that they are able to make excellent progress and have the best opportunities. All students are set challenging targets and this will be an excellent opportunity for you to discuss both targets, progress and ways that we can work together to ensure your child achieves their very best at this crucial stage of their education. Please do not hesitate to contact us at any time if you have any questions or need further assistance.

I look forward to welcoming you on the evening and do hope that you are able to attend. If you have any problems with booking an appointment please contact me on sam.collins@oasismediacityuk.org

Yours sincerely

S. Ellins.

Mr. S Collins Assistant Principal















Principal - Marie Dillon King William Street, Salford Quays, Salford, M50 3UQ Tel: 0161 886 6500 Fax: 0161 886 6549

Follow us on twitter @OasisMediaCity www.oasisacademymediacityuk.org



